Mike Pfeiffer
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From: C.J. Volpone <cjvolpone@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 12:38 PM
To: Mike Pfeiffer; Greg Wheeler; Dominic Sims
Subject: Appeals to the Energy Code Vote

Dear International Code Council Leadership -

| wanted to drop an email to register my disapproval and concern with regard to the appeals that have been mounted
against the duly decided vote by voting members to increase the efficiency requirements of relevant codes. This vote
was taken in good faith, for the right reasons and according to the rules. Appeals from corporate interest groups that
weaken the provisions voted by the membership to help sustain our environment in the face of the existential threat of
climate change should be rejected out of hand.

Those who voted did so by the rules and for reasons aside from self interest. To roll back those votes or appeal on
insufficient grounds as the filings demonstrate would be to invalidate the council's mission and duty. Please reject this il
founded resistance to the voting membership's franchise, the spirit and letter of fairness, and, of course, looming
catastrophe that faces the world if we don't take action.

Sincerely,

Cl Volpone
Lincoln, MA




